
Senior Infants     Miss Curtin 

Book and School Supplies Returns 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,   
 
We are arranging to collect books that were loaned to the children for the duration of the Covid-19 
school closure.  
It is really important that these books are returned to the school on:   
Friday 26th May between 10am and 2pm (school hall).  
 (Or return at the same time as when returning brothers’ and sisters’ books. )  
  
We need these materials to be returned so that we can organise things for our next  school year. 
Please go through your child's box and return the following. 
 
             Any P.M. Readers that have been loaned to children (Some children got banks of these) 

 
Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter.  
Have a great summer break.  

Miss Curtin 


